
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bekki Bruckner [mailto:bekki.bruckner@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 5:13 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: No on #HB2509 
 
To Beth Reiley, 
 
Please vote  NO on #HB2509. 
 
GMO crops  CAN NOT "co-exist" with organic and traditional farming. Protect our small family farms 
here is Oregon. Do no protect Monsanto and big agricultural business. We are special here in the 
Willamette Valley. Lets keep it that way.  
 
I am a resident of Oregon: 
 
Bekki Bruckner 
2020 Bristol Street 
Eugene Oregon 97403 
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